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5th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In just a few weeks school will close for the summer holiday. Our last day of school is 16th 
July, and we reopen again on 6th September (dates for FS2 may be slightly different). We will 
be finishing at the earlier time of 1.30pm on 16th July, as is the usual case at the end of the 
school year. 
 
We are awaiting government guidance about covid restrictions in September, but we are 
hopeful that we will no longer have to stagger the times of the school day for different classes. 
This means that the school day will return to our original times of 8.40am – 3pm and we are 
hoping that we will be able to allow parents/ carers onto the school grounds to drop off and 
collect at the class doors, although not inside the classroom. We will send more details once 
we know government guidance in the first week of September before school reopens. 
 
This has been an unusual academic year for us all, but we want to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for your patience and understanding and for supporting us to keep to guidance.  
 
Below, we have listed the classes and teachers for September. Children will have transition 
activities with their new teacher before we break for summer. Class dojo for your new class 
will be reset in the first few days of September ready for the 6th Sept start, and will not be 
open for communications over the summer holidays. 
 
We want to send all our love and best wishes to our Y6 pupils who are leaving us for 
secondary school this summer and have started their transition today.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs A Adair                Mrs A Gurner 
 
Executive Headteacher                  Head of School 
 

 

Current class New class and 
teacher from 
September 

FS2 (Mrs Taha) Mrs Whyman, Y1 

Y1 (Mrs Whyman) Mrs Teale, Y2 

Y2 (Mrs Teale) Miss Widdop, Y3 

Y3 (Miss Widdop) Mr Frelich (Y4) 

Y4 (Mr Frelich) Mrs Staniforth (Y5) 

Y5 (Mrs Staniforth) Mrs Cooper (Y6) 
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